
Event name: General Body Meeting
Date: 23rd November, 2021
Venue: Seminar Hall

Rotaract Club of Presidency College conducted its first general body meeting with the new
members on 23rd November 2021 in the Seminar Hall. The meeting saw the seminar hall being
filled to the brim as the excited juniors attended their first General Body Meeting.

The main agenda of the meeting was to welcome the new members and update them about the
upcoming events. The new members were thrilled to hear about what's in store for them and
showed great interest in being part of the same.

A fun Club Service activity was also planned for the new members by the Club Service directors.
They organized a Numbers Clapping Game which sure made the new members feel more
comfortable and welcomed and as usual the winners were given chocolates.

Overall it was a fun and interactive and informative session.


